
From: Angela Clay <angela@46thward.com> 

Sent: Monday, June 30, 2025 3:43 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Bethel Kifle <bethel@46thward.com> 

Subject: Comp Tickets Received 

  

  

Hey Steve, 

  

My office was invited by the Japanese American Service Committee to their Cranes and 

Cocktails annual event in our official capacity on June 26th. I attended alongside my chief of staff 

Bethel, who is copied on this email. 

  

Kind Regards,  

  

Angela Clay 

46th Ward Alderwoman 

  

Phone: 773-878-4646    

Web: www.46thWard.com   

Email:  Angela@46thWard.com 

4544 N. Broadway, Chicago IL 60613 
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